H2O Workshop 2006

Information & Invitation

Calling all Gaeltacht artists and those interested in the development of arts based international links to a workshop on 6 May 2006 in Clós na bhFíodóirí, An Daingean. 

H20 is an international arts project partnership linking peripheries and investigating the relationship between periphery and centre across Europe. 

The title H20 refers to the bond between atoms in a molecule.  We have used H20 as a metaphor for artists working in peripheral locations/languages coming together with the central, national institution, the Irish Museum of Modern Art, in Dingle.
From the 11-14 May 2006 12 artists and administrators from 3 countries (Norway, Poland and Ireland) will gather in Dingle for the H20- Symposium 2006, a series of talks and events based around an exploration of the relationship between periphery and centre.  On Thursday afternoon, 11 May between 2 and 5 pm the visiting artists will discuss their work- all are welcome.
To bring a broad and informed range of discussions to the H20- Symposium 2006 we would like to invite artists and other interested people based in the area to come and discuss the project at a workshop on 6 May. 

Anyone interested can join the workshop for either or both sessions.  Please see booking details below: 

Timetable for the day 
6 May 2006

Clós na bhFíodóirí, An Daingean

11- 1

Morning session

1.Johanne Mullan (National Programmer: IMMA) will introduce Casadh an Chéid the exhibition the annual Féile na Bealtaine exhibition of work from the collection of IMMA.

2. Followed by a group discussion around issues arising in peripheral arts practice in the context of contemporary Irish arts practice. 


2.30- 5 
Afternoon session


Identifying issues and choosing how to present them as the Irish contribution to the Symposium – within the framework of the H20 Project. 

We very much hope the discussion will be lively and wide ranging. This day’s discussion and the points that come up will inform the discussions to be held at the H20- Symposium 2006 and related events on 14 May 2006.

Booking Events (Seminar 6 May and symposium 14 May are free) but places are limited so please book by contacting Kate Buckley on tel: 087 6348344 
